T&W Corporation
3841 West Morris St.
Indianapolis, Indiana
Mr. Kurt Williams

Kurt,

I want to thank you for the outstanding job that your company and especially your
people did in the rebuilding of the education wing of our church that was destroyed in the
tornado of June, 2010.

I was impressed with your presentation when we interviewed you, the way you
explained how you would work with us to receive the most for the money and how open
you would be throughout the process. I found that this was exactly how we were treated.
You showed great patience while we worked out the details of what we wanted in the
building and in working with the insurance.

I found that working with your people in the field was very easy, as a contractor
myself, I know a building process of any size will always have issues that are not
expected. I found that what minor changes or potential problems that were raised were
quickly dealt with by a call to either Brian Colstreet, your construction manager or Rick
Wright your job superintendent. Both men were very good in keeping us up to date during
the whole building process.

I know that working with a committee can sometimes be frustrating, but our whole
board of trustees was very impressed with the professional manner and expertise that was
shown by your team, this kept any problems to a minimum.

Again, thank you for an outstanding job.

Walter Williams
Chair: Board of trustees
Yeoman United Methodist Church




